
Ringwood Public Schools
Home of the Red Devils

        101 W. 5th   Ringwood, OK 73768  
    Phone: 580-883-2202  H.S. Fax: 580-883-8019

                                                    Elementary Fax: 580-883-2228, Superintendent’s Office Fax: 580-883-2220

ES Principal: Denise Bowers                Superintendent: Wade Detrick HS Principal: James Worley

Ringwood PK-6 Enrollment Information 2020-2021
School Year

This information is regarding PK-6th grade enrollment.  Starting Tuesday, July 15th, students who have
previously attended Ringwood Elementary School can enroll online for the 2020-2021 school year.  Enrollment
forms can be found at the following website address:  https://forms.gle/6kThanVFQsVEifHW8
A link to enrollment forms can also be found on our school website at :www.ringwood.k12.ok.us

Online enrollment will be open through Tuesday, July 21st.  

If you would prefer a paper enrollment packet, please come by the west side of the lower elementary school on
Monday, July 20th from 8:00-1:00 to pick up your packet.  Packets will be delivered curbside and can be
returned to the same location on July 21st from 8:00-1:00.  

All new student enrollments must be completed ON SITE at the lower elementary on July 20th, from 8:00-1:00,
or by other appointment.  Proof of residency and birth certificates are required for all new student enrollments.  

Please note:  All free and reduced lunch applications must contain an original signature; therefore, they must
be returned to the school.  The forms can be printed from link on our school website or picked up in a paper
packet.  You may also call the school to make an appointment to pick up a lunch application.  Please return only
pages E-57 and E-58 of the lunch application.  

Please complete paper or online enrollments by the July 21st deadline.  The enrollment information will be used
to confirm class numbers so that students can be assigned to a class.  When classes have been assigned, teachers
will contact parents to give any special beginning of the year instructions.  This is just a reminder that our first
day of classes will be August 13th, 2020.  We look forward to seeing all of our students on August 13th and are
ready for the upcoming 2020-2021 school year.  

Please call 883-2286 and leave a message if you should have any questions concerning PK-6th grade enrollment.
Thank you.

Sincerely,
Denise Bowers
Ringwood Elementary Principal  
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